*Report on First-term Examination Result Declaration and Parent-Teacher Meeting
(7th September)*

On the 7th of September, a first-Term Examination Result Declaration and Parent-
Teacher Meeting (PTM) was held at N. K. Public School. The meeting coincided with
Ganesh Chaturthi and began with a reverent Ganesh Puja. Many parents also
participated in the Aarti, which set a positive tone for the day.

The PTM was scheduled from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM, but due to heavy rainfall, only 67%
of the parents were able to attend. However, those who were present expressed
satisfaction with the academic performance of their children. The only concern raised
by a few parents was the lack of self-study habits among some students, which was
affecting their progress.

In response to this, some parents requested extra classes to further support their
children. The school administration has taken note and announced that these extra
classes will commence from the 9th of September.

Here are some key remarks from the parents:
- "Happy with the improvement shown in my child’s performance.”
- "Need more focus on self-study to achieve better results."

- "Extra classes will be very helpful in boosting my child's confidence."

The PTM concluded on a constructive note, with a shared commitment to continue
working together for the holistic development of the students.



